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4/1: SAFCA Agency Staff meeting. I attended this meeting to coordinate 
on local flood control topics. Items of discussion included a hydrologic 
watershed study for Placer County, the Urban Level of Protection report for 
Sacramento County, the Two Rivers Trail in River Park, and FMAP grant 
funding for RD 1000. 
 
4/1: ARFCD Finance Committee meeting. The Finance Committee met to 
review the Draft FY 17-18 Audit. 
 
4/12: American River Flood Control District Board of Trustees 
meeting. The Board met in regular session. The agendized items included 
the Draft FY 2017-18 Audit, a resolution honoring retiring Trustee Bettina 
Redway, and the 2019 District Newsletter. 
 
4/15: SAFCA Agency Staff meeting. I attended this meeting to coordinate 
on local flood control topics. Items of discussion included strategic planning 
for the Central Valley Flood Control Association, encroachment 
enforcement along the Garden Highway in RD 1000, and trash removal 
contracts used by the City of Sacramento Department of Utilities. 
 
4/24: CA Central Valley Flood Protection Board Coordination 
Committee meeting. I attended this meeting to hear a discussion on State 
grant funding available under the Flood Maintenance Assistance Program. 
The group discussed the local agency concerns about accepting all liability 
for funded projects and covering the State’s legal costs in the event of a 
lawsuit. 
 
4/26: Deferred Maintenance Project Pipe Inspection Meeting with 
Mead and Hunt. I met with Nancy Moricz from Mead and Hunt to discuss 
how to proceed with the list of ‘Not Found’ pipes and which pipes need 
further investigation. 
 
4/29: SAFCA Agency Staff meeting. I attended this meeting to coordinate 
on local flood control topics. Items of discussion included the Reach I levee 
construction in Natomas, unauthorized camping on flood control facilities, 
and coordination with PG&E on levee encroachments. 
 
4/30: Deferred Maintenance Project Pipe Field Visit. I met with Nancy 
Moricz from Mead and Hunt to inspect 3 levee pipe crossing locations. 


